
New Adult Bible Study
Starting July 8th 

Tuesday @ Two Times:
1pm in the Parish Rectory & 7pm on Zoom 

We will be using Liturgical Press’ study on the “Scripture and
the Rosary.” This will be a 4-week study!  To do this class you

will need go on the Liturgical Press website and buy the
book. Before each class you will need to do the assigned

reading and answer a few questions in your book. During
class we will talk about the readings and questions. At the

end we will watch a video reviewing what we learned in the
study. We hope you consider joining this beautiful program!

If interested in joining this Bible study by LPI contact
Stephen Williams @ 619-224-2746 *102 or email him at
religioused@sacredheartob.org to sign up and find out
where to buy the materials. Please sign up at least two

weeks ahead of time so everything ships in time. 


